
YOU ARE INVITED! 

An Open Public Meeting & Vision 

Session for Mott Park Golf Course 

 

The Mott Park Public Golf Course Association Board invites the 

Flint community to provide ideas on the future use(s) of the former 

golf course.   Any member of the public is welcome to come share 

their vision for future recreation space.  This brainstorming 

session is the first of three community events to discuss the future 

use of the golf course. 

 

Monday, January 26, 2015 

6:30-8:30pm 
 

At Kettering University’s Campus Center 

1700 University Avenue  
 

Light refreshments will be served!  

 

Made possible by: 
 

Kettering University and the University Avenue Corridor Coalition 

 

Questions? Email Tom Saxton saxtont@ath.msu.edu  

mailto:saxtont@ath.msu.edu

